
 
Ref. No. : CPS/Admin/ 6663 /2025                          Date : 27-Mar-2025 

 

NOTICE 

In view of the order dated 24/03/2025 passed by Hon’ble Bombay High Court 

in WP No. 2703/2023, PIL 12834/2024 & WP No. 24270/2024, CPS Diploma 

March-April 2025 examinations, originally scheduled to commence on 

15/04/2025, have been postponed until further notice. 

Students are advised to regularly check the official College of Physicians 

and Surgeons (CPS) website for updates. 

 

For College of Physicians and Surgeons of Mumbai  

 
Dr. Ravi Bangadkar  
Dy. Secretary  


